
From: Blackshaw, Adrian (Cllr)  

Sent: 20 September 2013 23:10 
To: Gibbons, Kelly 

Subject: Re: S132049 - Extension to Canon Pyon Academy 

 
Kelly, 
 
Many thanks. I have no problem with this application, as it is both good for the School and the community. 
 
Have a good weekend. 
 
A. 
 
Adrian Blackshaw 
Tel 01432 761557 
Mobile 07817 876963 
 
On 20 Sep 2013, at 10:18, "Gibbons, Kelly" <kgibbons@herefordshire.gov.uk> wrote: 

Dear Councillor Blackshaw,  
  
I have received an application for the extension of Canon Pyon Primary school. The extension is intended to replace 
the mobile classroom that is in a poor state of repair with permanent purpose built accommodation. The proposed 
extension is considered by officers to be a sympathetic addition that would comply with the relevant policies of the 
UDP and NPPF and as such I would, at this stage, be supportive of this application.  
  
The consultation period does not expire until the 9th October , but assuming there are no objections or concerns 
raised it would be my intention to recommend approval of this application under the Councils Scheme of delegation. 
If you have any concerns please let me know before the 9th October otherwise I shall proceed to determine this 
application.  
  
Please note that if there are objections it will need to be referred to Planning Committee as HC have an interest in 
the land or buildings.  
  
Regards 
  
Kelly  
  
  

Kelly Gibbons 

Principal Planning Officer | Development Management 
Economy, Environment and Culture | Places & Communities Directorate 
Personal Contact Details: 

Tel 01432 261781 
    
@ kgibbons@herefordshire.gov.uk 

  
Council Switchboard:  
01432 260000 
  
General Planning Enquiries: 
Planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk 
  

Postal Address: 
Herefordshire Council 
Planning Services 
PO BOX 230 
Hereford 
HR1 2ZB 
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